
Ellena Tsanidis

From: Airport Developments <Airport.Developments@AirservicesAustralia.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 21 February 2024 2:06 PM
To: Ellena Tsanidis
Subject: RE: Aquila Wind Farm - Advice on SEARs Request

OFFICIAL 

Good afternoon, Ellena. 

Wind farm applications need to include an Aviation Impact Statement (AIS). 

Please refer to the following link to our webpage for the information needed to submit an application: 
Developments at and around airports - Airservices (airservicesaustralia.com)  

Please note that our process takes approximately 6 weeks to complete. 

If you have any further queries, please let me know.   

Kind regards, 

Alex Blight 
Airspace Development & Protection Coordinator 

M: +61 436 325 205 
Alastair Hodgson Building – Building 330, Tower Road, 
Melbourne Airport, Tullamarine VIC 3043  
www.airservicesaustralia.com 

We acknowledge the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognise 
their continuing connection to land, waters and culture. We pay our respects to their 
Elders past, present and emerging.


